
This is an opportunity for ENL and Bilingual Education Teachers to learn from one
another, discuss best practices, and hear about the latest updates from OBEWL and
NYSED. Join us for a special session for the start of the school year. We will be
discussing ELL Identification procedures, NYSITELL and interpreting NYSESLAT scores.  

CTLE Credit to meet the language acquisition requirement will be awarded. 

2025-2026

For questions please email obewl@nysed.gov.

Zoom Registration LinkRegistration Form

Registration for this event is required. Please first fill out the
registration form.  We are collecting questions ahead of time,
so be sure to add any questions you may have to the form.
Once you have completed the registration form, please then
register directly with Zoom. 

http://nysed.gov/
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/ozNxfH-0RcCLiHh05DdPoQ
https://forms.office.com/r/FCq8A0J2is

